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Happy July 4 and new pool keys

Woodland Homeowners:

Happy 4th of July!!

Just a reminder to be “Firewise” with fireworks next weekend.  Better
yet head to one of the community sponsored displays: Cascade July
2, New Meadows July 3 and McCall or Donnelly July 4th. Displays
begin at dusk, check the Star News for exact locations.

We are hoping to have new locks on the pool and tennis courts by
Wednesday, June 29th, and at that time keys will be available.  Please
contact Patti at 208-315-1177 or soucek@frontiernet.net to make
arrangements to meet her, sign the required forms and get your new
key.  There will be only one key per household. If your residence is
leased and you want your renter to have access to amenities you will
need to contact Patti and supply forms that take full responsibility for
them, permission for them to receive the key and provide us with
contact information for the renter.  We will not provide keys to
management companies. If you would like to have your key mailed to
you we will be happy to email or mail the required form to you and
send the key to the mailing address in our records when it is
completed and returned.

With summer here, boats, other water craft, campers, motor homes,
etc. come out of storage.  This is a friendly reminder that Article IV,
section 4.12 page 13 of the Amended and Restated Master
Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions for the
Woodlands allows for these items to remain on your property no
longer than 14 days.  If it remains on the property longer it must be
parked to the side or back of your dwelling and screened from sight of
traffic along the subdivision roads. These restrictions apply to other
vehicles as well, if you have questions please refer to the CC&R’s.
 They can be found on our website at www.woodlandsmccall.org. If
your residence is leased please make sure your renters are aware of
these restrictions as well.

Have a safe holiday weekend.
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